
Contact us at:
virtualtechsupport@ccsdli.org

The Connetquot IT Department is
happy to offer back to school virtual
tech support to help parents and
students acclimate to the 2022-2023
school year.  

Virtual tech support is available
Monday through Saturday from 6 am
to 9 pm. Your email will be addressed
in the order it was received.

Kindly only submit one request per
issue to help streamline our response
process. 

Please note, Connetquot CSD's Virtual Tech Support program is
only for district-issued devices and software. Assistance for

home Wi-Fi or personal devices is not available. 

We Are plugged in to help! 

Ready for back to school
but need  TECH support? 
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